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INDIAN INFORMATION SERVICE TRAINING PROGRAMME BEGINS IN FTII 

 

A 4-week training programme for Indian Information Service (IIS) officers began at Film and 

Television Institute of India (FTII) today.  

 

16 Officer Trainees (11 men, 5 women) , currently in their Induction Course at Indian Institute of 

Mass Communications (IIMC), New Delhi will undergo their annual month-long training in TV 

Production and Film Appreciation at FTII. Almost all the trainee officers hold Engineering 

degrees while one of them has a MBBS degree. 

 

The training programme was inaugurated in FTII today by Mohan Agashe, veteran theatre & 

film actor and former FTII Director, in the presence of Bhupendra Kainthola, 

Director,FTII;  Prakash Magdum, Director, NFAI; Varun Bhardwaj, Registrar, FTII; Keerti 

Tiwari, Deputy Director, NFAI; R N Pathak, Dean (TV) and Amit Tyagi, Dean (Films). 

 

 

 



 

 



 


